
A Message from our President, Tiffany! 

Look forward to seeing you this Tuesday as we welcome 
Congressman Mo Brooks! 
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Mark Your  

Calendars 

 
Feb 2 - RWH Febru-
ary 2021 Meeting at 
The Ledges with Con-
gressman Mo Brooks 
 
Feb 22 -  RWH Prayer 
Breakfast with Caro-
line Aderholt 
 
March 2 -  RWH Janu-
ary 2021 Meeting at 
The Ledges 
 
April 6- RWH January 
2021 Meeting at The 
Ledges 

Sunday, January 31, 2021 

If you are  one of the many who have not been able to join us lately, I 
want you to know that we miss you!  We are praying that things will be 
getting back to normal soon, especially now that the vaccine is getting 
out.  We are looking forward to seeing those who can make it on Tuesday for 
our monthly meeting at the Ledges with Congressman Mo Brooks.  Also, we 
are planning an extra meeting in February.  As a club, we are refocusing and 
beginning the campaign to take back the House and Senate in 2022 and 
elect new state and constitutional officers.  We’ve decided there is no better 
way to begin our year than in prayer for our country.  Please look over the 
invitation and join us on Monday, February 22, 2021.  Caroline Aderholt, the 
wife of Congressman Robert Aderholt will be joining us as our guest speaker 
and prayers will also be led by Attorney General Steve Marshall and Speaker 
Mac McCutcheon.  Our club proudly joined with the other Republican clubs in 
Madison County and the Morgan, Jackson, Limestone and Lauderdale Re-
publican parties to help put on the First Amendment “Free the Speech” rally 
in Priceville last weekend.  It was well attended and the speakers did a great 
job.  It is encouraging to see so many people supportive of one of our most 
basic rights guaranteed by the Constitution.  We may be discouraged, but we 
are not faint of heart.  We will rise up stronger than ever and fight for our 
country.  We can not let liberals win the war for our liberty and freedom.  So-
cialism has never worked and will not work now. I’m including a quote that 
Congressman Brooks has been using for several months now, but is so im-
portant.  This quote is from an article written by Thomas Paine entitled 
“American Crisis”.  General George Washington had this article read aloud to 
his troops when morale was low and this was used to raise their spirits to 
continue the fight for freedom.  Thomas Paine’s words were used to invigor-
ate a dejected army.  Following the reading of these words, the troops set out 
to cross the Delaware and began the turning point of the revolution." These 
are the times that try men’s souls.  The summer soldier and the sunshine pa-
triot will, in this crisis, shrink from the service of their country; but he that 
stands by it now, deserves the love and thanks of man and woman. Tyranny, 
like hell, is not easily conquered; yet we have this consolation with us, that 
the harder the conflict, the more glorious the triumph.”  Remember what we 
are fighting for and take heart.  Our cause is righteous. 

                                                                               ~ Tiffany 



January Lunch Meeting 
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You are Invited to... 
  

Republican Women of Huntsville 
  

Monthly Lunch Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 
The Ledges Club House     ~     32 Castle 

Down Drive SE 
 

11:00 am  Social 
11:30 am  Luncheon/Business 

Chopped Romaine Salad 
Chicken Alfredo with pasta, green beans 

Key Lime Tart  
   

12:00  Program 
 

Congressman Mo Brooks  
 

RSVP Today 
 

 Email rwhreservations@gmail.com  
to RSVP 

with your response of 
Yes, No, or Chair 

 
 

Cost for Lunch:  $20 
Sitting in Side Chairs and not eating:  No Cost  



Republican Women of Huntsville Prayer Breakfast 
 

Monday, February 22, 2021 
Whitesburg Baptist Church ~ 

7300 Whitesburg Drive (near Byrd Spring Road) 
 

Doors open at 8:00 AM 
 

8:30 AM  Program 
 

Guest Speaker Caroline Aderholt 
Wife of Congressman Robert Aderholt 

Chief of Staff, Concerned Women for America  
  

Prayers led by Attorney General Steve Marshall 
and Speaker Mac McCutcheon 

 
RSVP Today 

 
 Tickets:  $22 

Purchase tickets at our meeting this Tuesday. 
Tickets available via Eventbrite Tickets  link below  

Tickets  

or mail check to Jodi Stephens 
18 St. James Square, Huntsville, AL 35801 

Flyer with Form on next page to Print or 
Share 



REPUBLICAN WOMEN OF 
HUNTSVILLE

INVITE YOU TO A

FEBRUARY 22, 2021
Whitesburg Baptist Church 

7300 Whitesburg Drive (near Byrd Spring Road)
Doors Open 8:00; Program at 8:30

Guest Speaker Mrs. Caroline Aderholt
Wife of Congressman Robert Aderholt
Chief of Staff, Concerned Women for America

Prayers Lead by Attorney General Steve Marshall
Speaker Mac McCutcheon

----- ------ ----- ----- ----- ----- ----- ----- ----- -----
NAME:  
ADDRESS: CITY  ZIP
EMAIL ADDRESS:  
NO. ATTENDING:  @$22 = 
OTHER GUESTS NAMES:  

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  256.651.1433 or Email:  Jstephens0613@yahoo.com
MAIL FORM & Jodi Stephens
PAYMENT TO: 18 St. James Square

Huntsville, AL 35801
You can also sign up on EventBrite (surcharge applied).
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/republican-women-of-huntsville-prayer-breakfast-tickets-139269166827

PRAYER 
BREAKFAST



Page 5 Free the Speech Rally 
On Saturday, January 23, 2021, the Morgan County GOP 
held a rally at Fredericks Outdoor to allow us like-minded 
Republicans to show our support for America, our Consti-
tutional right to free speech, and opposition to suppression 
of ideology and liberty.  Several area clubs (along with our 
club) were proud to support the event.  Thanks to all who 
came out to support Congressman Mo Brooks, Congress-
man Barry Moore and many state and local leaders.  For 
those who were unable to attend, we’ve included a few im-
ages from the Rally. 



A message from our Corresponding Secretary, 
Heather Hallman. 

After 3 years of service, I recently 
delivered my letter of resignation 
to Tiffany.  I’m thankful to have a 
career that has not led to a less 
busy time within our company 
over the past year.  During this 

new year,  I will have less time to devote to our 
club and my position on the board.  With that 
said, I want to thank you each for the opportuni-
ty to have served you as a board member.  It’s 
been a pleasure to correspond with you in al-
most every medium available, but I especially en-
joy compiling our newsletter to see all the great 
things we’ve done each month.  Please continue 
to support Tiffany and our board as we venture 
on together to hold fast to our faith and love of 
country.  Thanks again for the privilege of serving 
you.  

                                              ~ Heather 
 
"Now may the Lord of peace himself give you his peace 
at all times and in every situation. The Lord be with you 
all." —2 Thessalonians 3:16 



 Our club is 
the 2003, 

2011, 2013, 
2015, 2017 & 

2019 recipient 
of the Mary 
Ellen Miller 

award for 
Outstanding 

Club.  

 The Republican Women of Huntsville is a chartered member of the 
National Federation of Republican Women and Alabama Federation 

of Republican Women since 1983.  The club is a partisan political 
organization.  Our goal is to help women become effective in the 

cause of good government.  We do this through education, training 
and activities designed to promote the principles of the Republican 

party.  We also help recruit and elect candidates at all levels of gov-
ernment.  Our club serves women of all ages who want to be active 

and informed women in their community.   

REPUBLICAN 
WOMEN OF 

HUNTSVILLE 

https://www.republicanwomenofhuntsville.com/  


